Allen, Amber

From: Bill W

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2023 12:25 PM
To: HPD Preservation

Cc:

Subject: HR-2023-041379. 2907 Glenview

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

To: Historic Landmark Commission

Commissioners: The Historic Review Committee of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood
Association does NOT oppose this project. (By way of information, our Neighborhood
Association only votes to “oppose” or “not oppose;” we do not “support.”).

We met with the owners, and discussed the plans they have for a slight remodel of their

home. We feel that the exterior remodel to the front porch will not in any way detract from the
original, and will actually improve the appearance. We feel that the owners have made an
really good faith effort to keep their home in Bryker Woods similar to its original design, for
which we are grateful.

Thank you for your consideration and support.

Bill Woods
Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association Historic Review Committee

Bill Woods

Greg Underwood, President
Joyce Basciano

Linda Godinez

-Bill W

Living on Earth is expensive but it does include a free trip around the Sun.

This message is confidential, intended only for the named recipient and may contain
information that is privileged or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you receive
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this message in error, or are not the named recipient, please notify the sender. All comments
are the sender’s personal opinion unless otherwise noted.

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





